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BULLHEAD CITY BUFFALO WILD WINGS SPORTS NEW LOOK & OFFERS FREE 
WINGS FOR A YEAR TO FIRST 25 GUESTS ON MARCH 10  

 

Bullhead City, Arizona (March 1, 2017) -- The Bullhead City, Ariz., Buffalo Wild Wings location 
will reopen on March 10, 2017, after being closed for remodeling.  
 
The bar and grill is celebrating its new look by giving away free wings for a year to the first 25 
customers. Winners will receive a coupon book that includes 52 vouchers for an order of snack-
sized wings—one order for every week of the year. To receive free wings for a year, local wing 
fanatics are encouraged to arrive early and must remain present until the doors open to receive 
the prize. 
 
“We are excited to celebrate with the residents of Bullhead City,” said Larry Tipton, owner. 
“There is nothing like our restaurant in town – we have the best venue for sports viewing 
around and something for everyone. We know our loyal guests will be thrilled with the 
improvements we have made, and we are very appreciative of their patience during the 
construction. And, we hope that those who haven’t experienced Buffalo Wild Wings will come 
out and give us a try!” 
 
The Bullhead City Buffalo Wild Wings will now feature nearly 100 high-definition plasma and 
LCD flat screen televisions. The new screens include private televisions in booth seats, which 
allow guests to request specific games or television shows for their own viewing.  
 
The nearly $1 million renovation also includes expanded seating area, new carpet and furniture, 
new comfortable upholstered booth seating, new counters, a new bar area and remodeled 
bathrooms. 
 
The Bullhead City BUFFALO WILD WINGS® is located at 2040 Highway 95 and is owned and 
operated by Lancaster, Ohio entrepreneur, Larry Tipton. Larry Tipton currently owns and 
operates Buffalo Wild Wings franchise locations in Lancaster, Athens, Heath, Canal Winchester, 
Mt. Vernon, New Philadelphia and Reynoldsburg, Ohio, as well as three locations in Arizona – 
Bullhead City, Flagstaff and Prescott Valley. More information about these locations is available 
at www.lancasterwings.com  
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